
Fwd: Santa Stops

Siboney Holden 
Tue 6/4/2024 3:35 PM
To:​City Clerk <CityClerk@MurrietaCA.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Joanie Wdowiak 
Date: June 4, 2024 at 2:26:19 PM PDT
To: Siboney Holden 
Subject: Re: Santa Stops

Please email this to the city clerk and council members
Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 4, 2024, at 2:17 PM, Siboney Holden  wrote:

﻿I wanted to say thank you because this has been a great city to bring up our
children and now our grandchildren. Part of the reason that this is a great
place to raise a family is events like the Santa Stops. I am hoping that the city
will continue this wonderful event because it is a great way for the city to
bring the community together and show how it cares about its residents.

Thank you,

Siboney Holden
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